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Le Truck Village: Eurotunnel celebrates its 50,000th driver visit 

 
Actively working with our clients, strengthening our leadership in the cross-Channel market 

 

Since Le Truck Village opened in the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic on the French 

Eurotunnel terminal, it has welcomed more than 50,000 truck drivers choosing to take a break 

or their rest hours at the site. 

Now that the UK has left the EU, these essential workers can also wait for their customs and 

SPS formalities to be completed in Le Truck Village building and take advantage of the services 

available, such as showers, laundry, recharging refrigerated trucks, a food truck and food and 

beverage vending machines. 

 

Yann Agneray, Freight customer service manager, said: “Our Le Truck Village service is 

open 24/7. Many services are offered to truck drivers such as showers which are cleaned after 

every use. We are proud to work with these drivers who are more than ever essential workers." 


